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President’s Corner 
I am looking forward to a special day this month.  On Sunday, November 17th, Lake Forest Association will have a celebration luncheon to 
honor and thank Betsey Meyer for all the things she has done for the Association for many years.  The celebration luncheon is at the Club-
house from 1:00 P.M. to 5:00 P.M. so please consider being part of this fun day.  The cost is $35 per person and all proceeds will go di-
rectly to pay off the balance owed on the Clubhouse.  It will be great for the Lake Forest Association to finally own its property.  Please 
see the advertisement on the next page for more details about this celebration.   
Don't forget to set your clocks back on November 3rd.  Please remember that leaves should not be blown into the lake and I ask that you 
remind your landscapers of this as well.  If you have a storm drains in your area, please help to keep them clean in order to prevent flood-
ing issues.   
The next LFA meeting is on Wednesday, November 6th at the Clubhouse at 7:30 P.M.  I hope to see you there.  It would be 
great to see the new members who joined LFA attend these meetings and become an active participant in the things we do.  
This meeting is a good time to bring up any ideas or concerns you may have or ask any questions.  I would like to wish you and 
your family a Happy Thanksgiving. 
 
Cliff Roberts 
President LFA 
(203) 414-4858 
Cliff_bpt1@yahoo.com 

Did you know that the North End Library holds many events?  Below are 

two events that they have on Saturdays.  Remember, it’s a great place to 

read magazines and  borrow books and movies.  Check it out! 

Veteran’s Day is Monday, November 11th.  Veteran’s Day is a tribute to military veterans who have served in the U.S. Armed Forces. Orig-
inating in 1919 when President Woodrow Wilson marked a year since the end of the First World War, the day coincides with other days of 
remembrance around the world including Armistice Day in the United Kingdom and Remembrance Day across the Commonwealth of Na-
tions. Not to be confused with Memorial Day, which honors those who died while in service, Veterans Day honors all military veterans, 
including the living. 
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USEFUL NUMBERS 
 
For Noise complaints/loud music—issues with college students. 
 
 Bridgeport Police Non-emergency number (203) 576-7671, if true emergency, 

call 911. 

 Call Sacred Heart Public Safety Office at (203) 371-7995.  They have their own 
security patrol on Thursday, Friday, and Saturday from September to the begin-
ning of May.  The college pays for the extra patrol/response from Bridgeport PD 
in our area.  Patrols are not used during the summer so if you have an issue, 
contact Dean Larry Wielk at the number listed below. 

 Call the Dean of Sacred Heart—Dean Larry Wielk at (203) 371-7916 (let him 
know how many times the same houses have been reported to Police and the 
same problems exist).   

 For other issues with city services-abandoned vehicles, illegal dumping, tree 
issues, blight public works, etc., or to report a concern, go to 
www.bridgeport.gov/Bridgeport 311. 

Do you have friends or family that are looking to rent 
a hall for a specific event?  Well, don’t forget that the 
Lake Forest Clubhouse can be rented out for any occa-
sion.  And we are now accepting credit cards.  For 
rates or information, contact Michele Barnes at (203) 
371-7671. 

Daylight Savings Time ends on  
Sunday, November 3rd at 2:00 A.M. 

From the Desk of our Boat Warden Matt Cohen….. 

Thanks to Charlie and Don for their help taking in the 
docks.  Hope everyone has a wonderful Thanksgiving. 

Election Day is on Tuesday, November 5th. Remember 

 

 

So get out to your voting district. 
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